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I support HB1377. 
 
This is my written testimony for HB 1377. 
 
We need to have the right to exempt out of a vaccine if we so choose after we have done our research.    
 
There should not be restrictions in places of employment and education based on vaccine exemption or 
not.   People are currently being bullied at doctor’s offices when they refuse vaccines for themselves or 
their children.  People are being restricted to daycares currently – even with the vaccine exemption in 
place.   Because “they think they have the right to do that”.    Which they don’t but the average person 
doesn’t know that they can’t be forced into vaccinating. 
 
Vaccine manufacturer’s are exempt from any lawsuits – WHY?  There is a reason for that – there really 
are injuries out there.   Proper testing protocols are being bypassed and injuries are happening. 
 
This is an individual’s freedom to choose what goes into their BODY – the one thing we all own. 
 
Please vote yes for vaccine exemptions. 
 
Thank you. 
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